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Portsmouth, NH A crowd of over 100 members of the One Hundred Club and their guests got the
first look at the construction progress at the private club in the downtown during the members social.
The crowd toured the expanded space led by members of the Jewett Construction team, the
construction company responsible for the renovations.



The event featured speeches from One Hundred Club proprietor Neil Gibb, Jewett Construction
senior vice president Greg Stewart, and Jewett Construction vice president of preconstruction and
design Dan Ray. 

“Being a part of something bigger than simply construction and creating a level of excitement and
pride for our project owners, and the communities they create, is why we are involved in projects like
this one at the One Hundred Club,” said Greg Stewart, senior vice president of Jewett Construction.

Shown (from left) are: Neil Gibb, Alison Jewett, Nick Jewett, Dan Ray, and Greg Stewart

The wood floor and exposed wood features allowed for open movement through what will become
the new bar and private dining area once the renovations are complete. Event-goers were able to
view renderings of the space as well as samples of all of the finishing features like the carpet types,
wall finishes, and various flooring that will be installed. 

Construction is expected to be complete in May.
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